
Graduates Needed: 

 If you have a high school or college graduate, please email or call the church office. We would like 

to honor their accomplishments with a small celebration after church in June.  

Thank you: 

 Thank you to all volunteers who helped with Easter breakfast and the potluck. Special thanks to the 

Social Gathering committee for providing ham, salad and buns for the potluck. Also, big thanks to Tim 

Becker for organizing and overseeing the Easter breakfast.  

Daughters of St Mark: 

 After a long break due to Covid, the Daughters of St. Mark will met On Wednesday, April 26th @ 

1:30pm in the Fellowship Hall. All women of the church are invited to attend. Pastor Tyler will open the 

meeting with a bible study than we will discuss our future direction. Any questions, please contact Peggy 

Bulkow or Sue Meyer.  

Spring Cleaning Shredding Event 

 Cesar and Kirsten Lemus of Thrivent's Sheboygan County Team are hosting a FREE shredding     

collection event at LHS on Friday, April 21, 10 a.m. - 1 p.m. Clean out those file cabinets and drawers, and 

drop off your documents at Lutheran High School to be securely shredded by The File Depot.  

Altar flower Sign-up: 

 You can sign-up to provide flowers for the altar for your birthday, anniversary or special day. Please 

use the flower chart in Narthex and the flower envelopes to make your donation. Each bouquet is $30.  

English District 1+1+1 

 Thank you for your commitment to the mission. There was $179 collected for the month of 

March.  

Grief Share: 

 GriefShare is a Christian based, weekly seminar and support group designed to rebuild your life after 

the loss of a loved one. There is a video presentation each week with grief exerts and people who have par-

ticipated in GriefShare, discussion and a workbook for personal study and reflection. It lasts 13 weeks from 

April 12th-July 5th. 10-11:30am. It will be held in the adult education room.  The cost is $20 for the work-

book which will be returned when you complete the classes. Call Carolyn the Parish Nurse at 458-4343 Ext. 

104 for questions or to register. 

 The Stewardship chart, formerly included in the messenger, is now  

available in your mailboxes.  

 

1019 Nth 7th St 

Sheboygan, WI 53081 

920-458-4343 

www.stmarksheboygan.com 

Sunday, April 9 

 7:30am Easter Breakfast 

 9:00am Worship Service w/ HC 

Monday, April 10 

 5:15pm Trustee Mtg 

 6:00pm Council Mtg 

 7:00pm BOD Mtg 

Tuesday, April 11 

Wednesday, April 12 

 9:00am Bible Study 

 9:00am-12:30pm Parish Nurse 

 10:00am Grief Share 

 4:45pm Bells Rehearsal 

Thursday, April 13 

 No Choir Practice 

Friday, April 14 

Saturday, April 15 

Sunday, April 16 

 9:00am Worship Service w/HC 

 10:00am Bible Study 

 10:15am Sunday School 

 10:15am Cong Mtg 

  

The Messenger: A week at a glance 

April 9th —April 16th 

God’s blessings to all who worship 

with us today! Visitors, we welcome 

you! We are thankful for your        

presence among us. If you would like 

someone to contact you, please take 

time to sign our friendship pad, noting 

your address and phone number and 

we will be glad to follow up on your    

visit. Please introduce yourself to our 

pastor, Pastor Tyler Werner. We hope 

and pray you come again and worship 

with us! 

Hearing Assistance Devices: Contact  an usher for 
help. 

Wheelchairs: Reserved pews in the right front 
aisle and in the middle of the sanctuary. 

Parents w/ Younger Children: Last few rows are 

reserved and a family room (off to the right as you 

leave the sanctuary) is available also. 


